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December 6, 2018

During the month of November, Saiber partnered with Jersey Cares to help support its 23rd 
annual Jersey Cares Coat Drive.  In total, the Firm collected and donated over 80 winter coats.
This year, Jersey Cares aims to distribute more than 40,000 “gently-used” winter coats to men, 
women and children in need throughout New Jersey.

Jersey Cares is a not-for-profit charitable organization which places volunteers with service 
projects and other events in New Jersey.  To learn more about Jersey Cares, and how you can 
support it's coat drive, click here.

Pictured Above: Director of Business Development and Marketing, Tim Lough (Left); 
Associate, Michael Shortt (Right)
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